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From: Grant, Sheree
To: Rush, Kim; 
cc: Perez, Deborah; Bermillo, Paul; 
Subject: RE: Vista composting SO-021
Date: Wednesday, November 07, 2012 12:20:48 PM
Attachments: Vista Ops Permit Mod Proof of Publication 10.26.12.pdf 


Kim,
 
See attached file for proof of publication (October 26, 2012 – The Apopka Chief).  I 
will bring the original to our meeting this Friday or sooner.
 
Sheree Grant
WM Inc. of Florida Market Area Engineer
Vista Landfill LLC
242 W. Keene Road 
Apopka, Florida 32703
 
Cell # 407-902-1469
Office# 407-553-4939
 
 
 


From: Rush, Kim [mailto:Kim.Rush@dep.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2012 3:39 PM 
To: Grant, Sheree 
Subject: Vista composting SO-021
 
Hi Sheree,
Did you do the publication yet for the Vista composting permit yet?  I haven’t seen 
the proof come across my desk yet.
Thanks, 
 
Kimberly Rush, P.E.
Solid Waste
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
3319 Maguire Blvd. Ste 232
Orlando, FL 32803-3767
Phone: (407) 897-4314
 
 



mailto:SGrant@wm.com

mailto:/O=FLORIDADEP/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=Kim.Rush

mailto:dperez@wm.com

mailto:PBermil1@wm.com













Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received 
from the department by clicking on this link DEP Customer Survey.


Waste Management recycles enough paper every year 
to save 41 million trees. Please recycle any printed 
emails. 



http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Kim.Rush@dep.state.fl.us



